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Stone, King and Wardle,
13 Queen Square,

BATH.

"BAl 2HJ

Dear Sir,

Footpath off Lyncombe Vale Road, Bath

Thank you for your letter of 13th September 1983, and I note your comments.

With respect to signposting the paths I would suggest that two signposts are
erected at the points where the paths leave the metalled road (as per our
responsibilities under the Countryside Act 1968, s.27). These signs would be
of the standard design used in Avon of a green background with white wording
"public footpath" and a white logo of a person walking.

The signposting of paths within woods presents more of a problem and I would
suggest that the above signs are inappropriate. As an alternative I propose
that waymarks, (as per enclosed leaflet), are painted onto trees in appropriate
positions along the routes of the paths.

I trust that you will convey this information to your clients. Upon receipt
of your favourable agreement I will organise the work to be done as soon as

possible. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Yours faithfully,
e

P.S. Gilbert,
Senior Planning Assistant, (Footpaths).





